
Graduation ceremony at the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) 

 

The first class of "Humanitarian Corps" of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI-CH) presented 

a brilliant defense  

 

Abidjan (20.12.2008) - The new premises of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) in Abidjan 

was crowded and lively on the occasion of the defense of the first class of "Humanitarian Corps" 

within the framework of the FAI program "Capacity Building of the Humanitarian Corps" (FAI-

RENCAP-CH) - initiated by the FAI Board of Directors - which presented the fruits of their research 

at the end of the program.  

 

A room full of listeners welcomed the defense ceremony presided over by Doctor-Colonel Pétangui 

TOURÉ. He was assisted by Professors Kouakou TAA and Yobouet Yves DE LA MOTTE as well as by 

Don Gamaliel N'CHOH, Director of Integration at FAI, among others in charge of the "FAI-RENCAP-

CH" program in Côte d'Ivoire. 

 

This program - initiated by the Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation based in 

Germany - has as its main objective to lay the foundations of the "Humanitarian Corps" concept-

program in developing countries or countries in crisis by providing local populations and strategic 

actors of civil society with a solid and intensive training of short duration based on the culture of 

humanitarian fiber and action.  

 

This training is sanctioned by a unique certification - delivered by the FAI Board of Directors headed 

by Professor Dr. h. c. Bernd-Dieter FRIDRICH. After four sessions of theoretical, practical and field 

training, as well as the results of the defense based on internal evaluation criteria of the Board, the 

"RENCAP Certification 'Humanitarian Corps' of the AMAN-International Foundation" is awarded to 

the recognized Humanitarian Corps (CH). 

Accompanied by a hearty ovation, the trainees, in four groups of five people each, delivered their 

presentations in the different disciplines of the program.  

 

Always present alongside her trainers and the Humanitarian Corps, the Founding President, Marie 

Ginette AMANI, was welcomed with long applause. She addressed her thanks and congratulations to 

the members of the jury and her encouragement to the candidates before inciting the guests of this 

ceremony not to hesitate to apply for a scholarship within the framework of the "FAI-RENCAP-CH" 

program for missions related to humanitarian, social and development issues. 

 

After comments, appreciations and recommendations to the different groups, the proclamation of 

the results by the jury - accompanied by a cocktail offered by FAI - closed this beautiful ceremony 

which was greatly appreciated by the guests, the members of the jury and the candidates. 


